
 

 
 
 

 
 

May 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Resource Base for Deaf Pupils-Trip to Hylands Park 

As you will be aware, due to circumstances outside of our control, we were forced to cancel our proposed 
trip to Go Ape at Hylands Park. Details are as follows: 

Transport: Coach 
Depart:  9:30 am (approximately) 
Return:  3:00 pm (approximately) 
Dress:  Non-uniform - appropriate clothing/shoes for the time of year and physical activities, 
   including a waterproof coat 
Lunch:  Packed lunch for a picnic 

This trip will be covered by school insurance and accompanied by members of staff from the Resource Base. 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the attached Consent Form and return this 
to Lucy Norfolk at Sweyne Park School or via email (Lnorfolk@sweynepark.com

) by Friday 24th May 2024.  
We would politely ask all parents/carers to complete this form even if consent was already given for the 
Go Ape trip. 

Any pupils who require medication must ensure they bring this with them. 

If you have any questions or queries, please direct them to Lucy Norfolk on the main school telephone 
number or via the email address above. 

Yours faithfully, 

J Keenleyside 

Mrs Jena Keenleyside 
Qualified Teacher of the Deaf 

The Resource Base for Deaf Pupils 
The Sweyne Park School 
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